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CURLING CLUB_NEWS 
Progressis being made on the prefabricating of sections for the Curling Rink, 

but there is still lots of work to be done,and everyone who can make it is urged to 

drop around with a hammer to the North American Buildings! plant any evening, Monday 

to Friday,during the next week in particular. 

On Sunday November 23rd, the committee urges that everyone who signed up to help 

should make a very special effort to give a hand as there are several important things 

to be done before the weather turns cold again, Help will be needed particularly on 

the afternoon shift from 1:00 pgm. to 5:00 p.m., at the rink logation (behind the 

moving picture show building) and at the North American plant. 

ON THURSDAY EVENING, NOVEMBER 27th, THERE WILL BE A GENERAL MEETING OF ALL 

CURLERS OR PERSONS INTERESTED IN CURLING AT 8:00 p.m. IN THE TERRACE BAY RECREATION 

HALL. 

At this meeting an executive will be elected for the goming season, and appli- 

cationsfor membership in the Curling Club will be taken. BE SURE TO ATTEND. 
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FROM THE TERRACE BAY RECORDS 

18 Months ago 
Highway #17 was located through the Townsite «ece- Grading of the rail- 

road spur line to the Millsite was nearing completion...... Gonsiderable clearing was 

being done around the Millsite as diamond drilling continued in certain areas. 

12 Months Ago 
First heavy snow storm of the season oecurred,ese. The roof on the Pulp 

Storage Building, the only permanent building at the Millsite, was being put ON....e- 

Plans arrived for the Post Office and work on the building was started...... On Nov. 

23rd, 1946, the first Terrace Bay house was occupied by Mr. and Mrs. R. E. Williams. 
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HOCKEY DOINGS 

Now that the new lighting system has been installed at the Hockey Rink, all is 

4n readiness for the coming season except for completion of the lean-to sections which 

are now being constructed for protection of spectators against the elements. When the 

job is completed, there'll be an interesting story to tell. 

A number of persons have turned in the Hockey Applications which appeared in 

last week's paper and the temporary hockey committee consisting of Elmer Dion, Jack 

Beecher, Les Cannon, Murdo Campbell and Gerry Duguin will be glad to hear of addition- 

al players forcither House League teams or the team which will be entered in the North 

Shore League (Marathon, Schreiber, Hydro and Terrace Bay). 
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